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All Schools Division Superintendents
Region 3 — Central Luzon

We are sending this letter to inform you that the Department of Education Regional
Office T, including its officials and employees, particularly the undersigned, is
NOT soliciting any financial donations from private organizations and individuals.

This Office is not connected with any person or group making representations of our
Department and our officials collecting money for whatever purpose being
mentioned.

Our Regional Partnerships Focal Person, Mr. Ghinno Jhep Paquing, is the only
authorized representative of this Office as regards possible support and donations
directed towards the collective efforts of ensuring the safe return of our learners in
our schools in the region under the Brigada HEskwela Prograin. -

For any suspicious incidents which you may have encountered, please inform our
Office immediately so we can properly address this concern.

Very truly yours,

bilgiaWy signed by Fcfar May
Batenga
ala; 2022.08.16 139594
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MAY B. ECLAR, PhD, CESO IIX
Regional Director

Address: Matafino St, D.M. Government Center, Maimpis, City af San Fernando {P)
Telephone Number: {045) 598-8580 to 89; Email Address: region3@deped.gov.ph




